
 
 
City of Tacoma      
Office of Equity and Human Rights 
 
 
December 13, 2022 

 

N O T I C E  
Cancellation of Meeting 

Human Rights Commission  
Notice is hereby given that the Human Rights Commission meeting on Thursday, 
December 15, 2022, has been canceled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, January 19, 2023, in 
Conference Room 243 of the Tacoma Municipal Building, located at 747 Market Street, 
at 5:30 p.m. The meeting will be conducted in a hybrid format that includes an in-person 
component and a remote option. 
 
Agendas and minutes of the Human Rights Commission can be found at 
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=169&pageId=29805 
 
 
 
 
M. Navarro 
Mia Navarro  
Assistant Director, Office of Equity & Human Rights 
mnavarro@cityoftacoma.org  
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